
S C A R E C R O W  

C O M P E T I T I O N  

 
 
 
 
 
 

No theme this year just a traditional scarecrow  
 

  
 

This year  we are going back to it being a scarecrow competition and it will be judged by some 

of the children from the village.     

Scarecrows must be in place by 10:00 am on Monday 12th August 2024 

and should remain in place for the period of the Feast (weather permitting).   

 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

 
 
 

SCARECROW COMPETITION - ENTRY FORM 
 

  Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

  Address:  …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

  Phone:  ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete the entry form and return to 
Roman Pronyszyn, 18 St Johns Park, Aldbrough by Wednesday 7TH August 2024 or e mail it to  

RPRONYSZYN@GMAIL.COM 

  

mailto:RPRONYSZYN@GMAIL.COM

